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Comments: Dear US Forest service,  You folks must make it a priority to protect the waters that make our part of

Colorado so scenic and beautiful. These beautiful waters provide life for the majority of the people in the southern

part of the Western USA.  Make them wild and scenic! You folks can do this !  Our very lives depend on it.  Our

rivers are some of the most important assets on the Grand Mesa Uncompahgre and Gunnison National Forest.

All free-flowing rivers with outstandingly remarkable values must be found as eligible for wild and scenic

protections.   In particular, I support Wild &amp; Scenic eligibility for all the river, creek, and stream segments

described at https://ourcowaters.org/gmug/  These waters feature gorgeous scenery and without a doubt qualify

as unique cultural and historic resources.  Thank you for your consideration. Please be strong and make these

rivers wild and scenic.


